National Services Division (NSD) Gyle Square 1 South Gyle Crescent Edinburgh EH12 9EB www.nsd.scot.nhs.uk



Date Your Ref 6th November 2020

Your Ref Our Ref

Enquiries to Email **Bryan Davies**

bryan.davies2@nhs.scot

Dear Screening Participant

Your cervical screening test

Please find enclosed your invitation for cervical screening. I would like to apologise for the delay in the delivery of your invitation which you should have received at the end of August. Your letter was not printed due to a technical issue which is being investigated. Additional checks are now in place to ensure this issue does not happen again.

As usual please contact your GP Practice to arrange an appointment. Please inform the practice that the term "cervical screening – priority" appears on your letter as this will help ensure that you are provided with an appointment as soon as possible.

More information on cervical screening can be found within your invitation letter and the leaflet enclosed.

Yours faithfully

Mr Allan Wilson Clinical Lead

Scottish Cervical Screening Programme

Mr Bryan Davies
National Screening Coordinator
NHS National Services Scotland





Chair Chief Executive Director Keith Redpath Colin Sinclair Susi Buchanan